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 Commissioner Moore’s Newsletter
December 2022

Message from Commissioner Christine Moore

Dec. 1, 2022

Dear Neighbors,

On Tuesday, Dec. 6, 2022, I will take the Oath
of Office to serve as your Orange County
Commissioner in District 2 for four more
years. I am ecstatic and grateful I have four
more years to complete what you and I have
started together.

My office has always been built on
collaboration with neighborhoods to build the
strongest District 2 possible.

That focus will not change beginning
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Tuesday. My goal is to increase safety in your
community, create a heartier infrastructure,
increase property values, promote
sustainability and protecting our beautiful
natural resources in this district, and
strengthening neighborhoods through
continued collaboration.

You are welcome to contact me at
district2@ocfl.net or 407.836.5850.

I hold Quarterly Neighborhood Leaders’
Meetings and would love to have you become
a leader where you live.

Happiest of Holiday Seasons,

Commissioner Christine Moore

Orange County Hurricane Debris Removal
Continues

Orange County contractors continue to remove
debris caused by Hurricane Ian and Tropical

mailto:district2@ocfl.net
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Corridor of the Year Bench Installed

Storm Nicole. The completion is estimated to 
occur in mid-December.

Since October 6, 2022, crews have collected more 
than of 220,000 cubic yards of debris, which 
would fill 5,500 commercial sized dumpsters, or 
nearly 15,000 average-sized dump trucks.

Crews continue to work 12-hour days, seven days-
a-week to clear county-maintained streets and 
roads, focusing on subdivisions with critical 
needs before addressing lesser-affected areas.

As a reminder, all storm debris should be placed 
in the county’s right-of-way in accordance with 
previous guidance for collection.

Follow the link below for information.

https://www.orangecountyfl.net/WaterGarbageRecycling/GreenClean.aspx
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Look on Magnolia Homes Road near Rundle Road!
You’ll see the newly installed bench which
Magnolia Homes Rd. neighborhood leaders
earned for their road winning the 2022 Corridor of
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the Year friendly competition.

2023, here we come!

Multicultural Center Preview
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On Mon., Nov. 28th, I joined Mayor Demings and
outgoing Commissioner Victoria Siplin for the
ribbon-cutting of the new Multicultural Center in
District 6. 

Commissioner Siplin worked diligently on this
community center which will offer space to have
meetings classes, events, and community-
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building activities.

Speed Cushions Added in Several
Neighborhoods

Safety is always uppermost in my mind. When
residents reach out asking for speed cushions to
deter fast driving, it’s usually because they’ve
reached a breaking point.

Two of our communities just had them installed.

 On N. Lake Pleasant Dr. in Apopka between 
 SR 436 and Deanna Dr.
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 New sign showing Speed Humps Ahead on 
 Holly St. in Tangerine

Speed Feedback Signs on Clarcona Ocoee Rd.

Signs showing drivers their speed will be put in
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on Clarcona Ocoee Rd. near the Quail Ridge
subdivision.

This is just part of the county’s mission to make
Clarcona Ocoee Rd. safer.

Installation is expected by the end of January
2023.

Two Parades Just Ahead

I hope I see you on Sat., Dec. 10th in Apopka and
Pine Hills.

The Apopka Foliage Club’s Annual Christmas
Parade starts at 10 a.m. on Park Avenue.

Then we’re on to Pine Hills at 2 p.m. for the Pine
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Hills Establishment Day Parade beginning at
Barnett Park!

This is always a fun time of the year.

Free Family Movie at Magnolia Park

On Saturday, Dec. 10th at 6 p.m., you can see the
movie Sing 2 for free at Magnolia Park, 2929 S.
Binion Rd., Apopka 32703. 

Bring blankets and chairs and get ready for fun!

Press the button below if you have questions.

Calendar of Events in District 2

Dec. 6, Tues., 6 pm    People of Lockhart Mtg.
at Lockhart Baptist Church
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Dec. 6, Tues., 7 pm    People of Wekiwa
Springs Mtg. at Wekiwa Springs Baptist

http://www.facebook.com/sharer/sharer.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fmailchi.mp%2F0cd74d648a2c%2Fsafer-roads-oath-of-office-and-multicultural-center
http://twitter.com/intent/tweet?text=Safer+Roads%2C+Oath+of+Office+and+Multicultural+Center:%20https%3A%2F%2Fmailchi.mp%2F0cd74d648a2c%2Fsafer-roads-oath-of-office-and-multicultural-center
http://www.facebook.com/sharer/sharer.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fmailchi.mp%2F0cd74d648a2c%2Fsafer-roads-oath-of-office-and-multicultural-center
http://twitter.com/intent/tweet?text=Safer+Roads%2C+Oath+of+Office+and+Multicultural+Center:%20https%3A%2F%2Fmailchi.mp%2F0cd74d648a2c%2Fsafer-roads-oath-of-office-and-multicultural-center



